Melendez, Yadira

From: Lopez, Faviola

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 11:37 AM

To: Melendez, Yadira

Cc: Cooney, Jim

Subject: FW: Complaint RE Pachecos Restaurant

Yadira, please add this to the file.

From: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 9:58 AM

To: Hegarty, Carly <CHEGAR@milwaukee.gov>; Lopez, Faviola <Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>; License
<LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: CEHSupervisor <CEHSupervisor@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Re: Complaint RE Pachecos Restaurant

We want to add it to the file but not looking for HD testimony as the complaint came from a resident. (As
opposed to the department objecting)

Jim Cooney

License Division Manager

200 E Wells St Room 105, Milwaukee, W1 53202
(414) 286-2238

—
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From: Hegarty, Carly <CHEGAR@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 9:18 AM

To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>; Lopez, Faviola <Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>; License
<LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: CEHSupervisor <CEHSupervisor@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: RE: Complaint RE Pachecos Restaurant

Good Evening,
Following up. The complaint did not come to us through the online portal as it did for you. We did however receive the
complaint directly from the complainant same day.

We reached out to get a full food history and seek more details on the name of the truck itself which we determined to
be Tacos El Milagro. It took us some time to track down the truck itself for investigation onsite as there was some
confusion over which truck this was for- we have a couple with the name Pacheco somewhere in there. We did
eventually locate them 2.20.25. Aside from the lack of renewal of their license at that time they had no hot or cold
running water available for hand washing. There was dirt and debris noted on the food contact surfaces of the
equipment. The truck was ordered closed. It looks like when the provisional was issued we did a reinspection and were
able to reopen them.

Not sure if any of this can be uploaded since it is less than 45 days?



Let us know,
Carly

Carly Hegarty, MPS, REHS, IFSL Graduate

Director of Consumer Environmental Health
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From: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 10:12 AM

To: CEHSupervisor <CEHSupervisor@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Milano, Marissa <ldcoord@milwaukee.gov>; Lopez, Faviola <Faviola.Martin@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Complaint RE Pachecos Restaurant

Good morning,

This business is scheduled for committee on May 20™. Can you check if this complaint was referred and if
there was any follow up?

Thanks

Jim Cooney

License Division Manager
City Clerk-License Division
200 E Wells St #105
414-286-2238
www.milwaukee.gov/license
Take our Survey!
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